
T O W N  o f  H A R R I S V I L L E 

Off ice of  the Select  Board 

705 Chesham Road, Harr isvi l le,  NH 03450

Tel  603 827 3431 |  Fax 603 827 2917

9 December 2022


Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission

21 South Fruit Street

Concord, NH 03301-2429

Delivered by email to: ClerksOffice@PUC.NH.gov 


Re: 	Request for Review and Approval

	 Harrisville Community Power Electric Aggregation Plan (TM-05-22-2021:12-01-22) 

	 

Dear Chairman Goldner,


Attached is the aforementioned electric aggregation plan for the Commission’s review and 
approval (pursuant to RSA 53-E:7, II as amended by Chapter 229:8, NH Laws of 2021 (2021 
HB 315) effective as of 10/25/21). 


This Plan was adopted by Town Meeting voters on 22 May 2021, and amended by vote of the 
Harrisville Select Board on 1 December 2022. (A copy of our notification sent after the Town 
Meeting vote to adopt Community Power Electric Aggregation is attached, note there are no 
changes to the information provided save for the modified Plan.) 


Copies of this plan are distributed contemporaneously to the Office of the Consumer 
Advocate, the NH Department of Energy, and Eversource (electric distribution utility serving 
our Town) for comment.


If we can provide more information or documentation, please let us know. We will meantime 
look forward to your review and response.


Andrea Hodson

Select Board Chair


Note:

This filing and distribution is made electronically only (pursuant to Commission policy)

Respond by email to: EAC@HarrisvilleNH.org and SelectBoard@HarrisvilleNH.org


Attachments:

	 1. Harrisville Community Power Electric Aggregation Plan (TM-05-22-2021:12-01-22)

	 2. Harrisville PUC Notification 6.4.2021


Distribution:

	 Office of the Consumer Advocate (ocalitigation@oca.nh.gov) 

	 Department of Energy (Energy-Litigation@energy.nh.gov and elizabeth.r.nixon@energy.nh.gov) 

	 Eversource (jessica.chiavara@eversource.com, nhregulatory@eversource.com, 

	 SupplierServicesNH@eversource.com, and daryush.donyavi@eversource.com)
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Enclosures 

• Harrisville Community Power Electric Aggregation Plan (TM-05-22-2021)

• Town Clerk's Certification of the Town of Harrisville's vote to authorize the
Community Power Electric Aggregation Plan (TM-05-22-2021) on May 22, 2021

Distribution 

• Harrisville Electric Aggregation Committee

• Harrisville Town Clerk

• Tom Frantz, Electric Division Director, NHPUC (Thomas.C.Frantz@puc.nh.gov)

• Amanda Noonan, Consumer Affairs Division Director, NHPUC
(Amanda.O.Noonan@puc.nh.gov)

• Karen Cramton, Sustainable Energy Division Director, NHPUC
(Karen.P.Cramton@puc.nh.gov)

• David Weisner, Legal Division Director, NHPUC (David.Wiesner@puc.nh.gov)

• Donald M. Kreis, Consumer Advocate, New Hampshire Office of the Consumer
Advocate, 21 S. Fruit St, Suite 18, Concord, NH 03301-2429
(Donal!;l.M.Kreis@oca.nh.gov)

• Daryush Donyavi, Manager, Electric Energy Supplier Services, Eversource, 107
Selden Street Berlin, CT 06037 (Daryush.Donyavi@eversource.com)
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